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I have been a motorcyclist for over 40yrs and have lived in a few different countries 

most of which have always had motorcycle lane splitting permitted. I feel that it has 

promoted efficient transportation and encouraged two wheeled vehicles as primary 

transportation easing traffic in heavily occupied areas of the city. I am all in favor of 

this bill. 


